Attachment 10

May 30, 2018

Junichi Kenmotsu, JPDS Vice President

Nippon Police Dog Association (PD) President

Tadashi Yamaguchi JPDS Secretary General

Japanischer Verein fiir Deutsche Schaferhunde (JSV), Chairmen Board of
Directors

To the World Union for German Shepherd Dogs (WUSV) e.V.

First of all, we would like to give thanks for the WUSV’s ongoing support toward the JPDS and our
activities.

Today, we would like to kindly ask you to put the issue as detailed below on the WUSV General
Annual Agenda.

Issue at Hand:

Termination of Membership Status of the SVJ within the JPDS for an indefinite period of time
as decided on the occasion of the JPDS extraordinary meeting dated April 18, 2018.

Explanation & Details:

1.

The SVJ allows for the registration of individual dogs even though the JSV as well as the PD
require the presentation of the original document of a pedigree. This stipulation was violated
when the SVJ the Dog Qtaro v Beginn Gliuck, born on September 20, 2016, registered the
animal on an individual basis under the studbook number SVJZ141 even though the dog was
neither registered with the JSV nor the of the PD. Furthermore, the dog was presented and
evaluated by the WUSV recognized judge, Mr. Ludger Goke, on the occasion of the 1.
Japanese Winner Show of the JPDS that was held in March 2017. Under no circumstances can
we tolerate such a neglect in terms of ancestry and registration of a dog.

Also, the SVJ applied for the attendance of eight applicants at the WUSV Seminar for
National Special Judges on behalf of the JPDS, which is the only official representative of the
WUSV in Japan. As a matter of fact, ever since the JPDS was founded, all three organizations
in Japan — namely the SVJ, JPS and PD — shall only submit applications and proposals at the
WUSV Secretariat General by mutual consent. Not only did the SVJ violate this rule, also the
applications sent to the WUSV Secretariat General implied that this was carried out in the
name of the JPDS. This sort of conduct is most unacceptable.

Thank you for your time and kind consideration.



